
Join Environment Texas for a Clean Water Forum! 
Saturday, April 6, 3-5PM, Landa Library (233 Bushnell Ave.) 
 

Water is our lifeblood. Let's conserve it. 

 
On March 21, the national drought monitor announced that San Antonio is officially back in a 

moderate to exceptional drought. And with the uncannily dry spring we've experienced, one can 

only guess how dry this summer is going to be. Environment Texas has recently released a report 

regarding water conservation in Texas. According to our report, Texas can save 500 billion 

gallons of water by 2020 (enough to meet the municipal water needs of 9 million Texans) if we 

start implementing water conservation programs. 
 
On April 6, Environment Texas will be joined by experts to talk about the need for 

prioritizing our water. We will also discuss the ways that each of us can save water--and 

money on our water bills--in our own homes. There will also be ample time for Q & A.  

 

Speakers: 

* Alyssa Burgin, Director, Texas Drought Project 

* Karen Guz, Conservation Director, San Antonio Water System 

* Annalisa Peace, Executive Director, Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
 

Join us! RSVP to reserve a seat.  

Or join on facebook. 
 
This event is free and open to the public, and will include light refreshments. 

You can always keep up with interesting water news on GEAA's Face Book 
page and on our website at www.AquiferAlliance.org 
 

http://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yW3RK44wr3qD_E5qpmyGvlDbnapFBB4tB1Iutwd32kU/viewform.
http://www.facebook.com/events/230977383694007/
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Greater-Edwards-Aquifer-Alliance-GEAA/74467896453
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Greater-Edwards-Aquifer-Alliance-GEAA/74467896453
http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

